
	
 

         May 7th, 2020 

Dear Valued Customers,  

Although we cannot forget what we’ve all recently endured, we can look for 
a brighter future, as we all join forces to make it a better world.  On the 
bright side, spring is here and it’s time for a fresh, new outlook welcoming 
the things that make us all happier.   

While our homes have served as safe havens for all of us in the past several 
weeks, Homemakers wants you to know that we are here to continue to 
serve your home furnishing needs.  In an effort to do so, I am happy to 
announce that as of Saturday, May 9th at 10 am, our Homemakers’ 
showroom will plan to re-open and we’ll be here to happily welcome you 
back to our store.  Understanding that we all have concerns venturing back 
into retail spaces, rest assured that here at Homemakers, we’ll be following 
CDC guidelines in order to provide a safe and healthy environment for both 
you and our employees.   

Also, if you would prefer not to shop our showroom at the current time, I’d 
like to remind you that you can still find all your home furnishing needs at 
Homemakers.com.   

Finally, I would just like to Thank You for letting us serve you in the past and 
we are grateful for your continued loyalty to our business in the future!  Our 
aim as a company is to provide exceptional experiences for both you and our 
employees and we welcome the opportunity to continue to do so.  We hope 
to see you on May 9th or soon thereafter. 

To good health, happiness plus making your house a home! 

Thank you, 

 

 

Dave Merschman – President  

 


